
Notice of Intent to Award a Sole Source Procurement – 
Johnson Controls Fire Protection LP, 6550 19 Simplex Fire Alarm Upgrades 

Notice is hereby given that the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority (Authority) 
intends to award a sole source contract to Johnson Controls Fire Protection LP for 
Simplex Fire Alarm Upgrades, located at Tampa International Airport. The Authority 
intends to enter into negotiations with Johnson Controls Fire Protection LP on or about 
December 10, 2018.   

The purpose of this Project is to upgrade the fire alarm equipment serving levels 1 and 
2 of the Main Terminal making the system code compliant. Part of the Project is to 
replace the 4100 Classic series fire control panels and auxiliary devices at Airside A and 
in the airfield lighting vaults. In addition, the copper communication cable between the 
Airport Support Facility and the Main Terminal will be replaced with fiber optic cable.   

Companies who believe they can meet or exceed the above stated requirements must 
provide, in writing, convincing technical data sufficient to support their position.  
Responses to this notice will be used to determine whether bona fide competition exists. 
Send written responses to the Hillsborough County Aviation Authority, Tampa 
International Airport, 4160 George J. Bean Parkway, Suite 2400, Administration 
Building, Tampa, Florida 33607, Attention: Joe Benjamin, Procurement Agent.  For 
further information, email JBenjamin@TampaAirport.com.  Responses must be received 
by December 6, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. ET. 
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